
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: July 18, 2022 
 
To: Priests 
 
From:  Fr. Pedro Poloche, director, Ongoing Formation of Priests 
  
Re:  Registration Reminder – Convocation and Day of Recreation 

           
 
Brothers in Christ, 
 
We are in the midst of planning for our 2022 Convocation September 12-15 at 
Lake Lanier Legacy Lodge. In June, registration materials were sent out 
through the U.S. mail and via direct email. If you have not registered, please do 
so now. It is important that we have a completed registration form for every 
priest who plans to attend. To register online, please visit: 
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/04b464f4-a6c8-4901-9fef-
cd81bf76bc08 
 
Last week, you should have received an invitation from the Serra Club for their 
annual day of recreation. If you would like to play golf or tennis and/or attend 
the dinner on Monday evening, you must complete their response card and 
mail it back directly to the Serra Club of Atlanta.   
 
The registration deadline for the convocation is Friday, August 19, and 
Monday, August 15, for the day of recreation; but I encourage you to register 
early. 
 
Should you have any questions about either event, please contact Amanda 
Hailey at ahailey@archatl.com. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
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